Electronic Communications Policy

The Barracuda Swim Club recognizes the prevalence of electronic communication and social media in today’s world. Many of our swimmers, parents, and coaches use these means as their primary method of communication. While BSC acknowledges the value of these methods of communication, the club also realizes that there are associated risks that must be considered when adults use these methods to communicate with minors.

Parents are encouraged to discuss the risks associated with electronic communication with their children and set any boundaries which they feel are appropriate, given each child's age, maturity, and responsibility level.
Communications between athletes should be civil.  Use of electronic communication to intimidate or degrade a teammate is a violation of the club's bullying policy.

The club does use electronic communication with its members.  In all instances, such communication between adults and athletes shall be professional in nature. 

Whether one is an athlete, coach, board member or parent, the guiding principle to always use in communication is to ask: “Is this communication something that someone else would find appropriate or acceptable in a face-to-face meeting?” and “Is this something you would be comfortable saying out loud to the intended recipient of your communication in front of the intended recipient’s parents, the coaching staff, the board, or other athletes?”
The parents or guardians of an athlete may request in writing to the Team Secretary that their child not be contacted by the coaching staff via one or more means of electronic communication.

